
St George’s Report. 

As Chaplain at St George’s Hospital, I think it’s fair to say, we faced but 
overcame challenges in doing Ministry in 2021. Like everyone else we faced the 
problem of doing Ministry around covid19. Our monthly Chapel services were 
cancelled as from the start of September due to covid,  although I did manage to 
keep in contact with many society members. Up to that stage, Chapel service 
were very well attended, and so was the Patronal service, celebrating St 
George’s day. Doing services in the Chapel is always enjoyable and rewarding 
seeing the community come together. 
 
I have found it encouraging working with the Hospital staff, and getting to know 
them, and being part of the community. I feel I will continue to grow amongst a 
great team at St George’s. 
 
Prayers and Blessings  
 
Rev. Jeff Cotton. 


